
       

 

 

 

 
 

 

Monday, December 16
th

, 2013.  
 

 

 

 Notice to Rexton Elementary School Parents/Guardians: 

 

 

The following is a list of important reminders on this last week of school before 

the Christmas Break: 

 

a) Tomorrow, Tuesday, December 17
th

 from 9:00-11:00 a.m. RES’ K-2 students 

will be travelling to the Rexton Lions Nursing Home on an ASD-North school 

bus to sing Christmas carols to the residents. 

 

b) Wednesday, December 18
th

 our K-2 students will be performing 

their 2013 Carolling for Can Christmas Concert in our school 

cafeteria. The doors will open to parents/guardians at 9:30 a.m. 

Admission to this year’s event is a non-perishable food item that 

will be donated to our local Food Bank. 

 

c) Friday, December 20
th

 is our last full-day of school before the Christmas 

Break. The cast and crew of the Grades 3-5 Christmas Musical, “ARF! On the 

Housetop”, will be treated to a pizza party at 12:30 p.m. (these students will 

still need to bring a morning recess snack on this day).  

 

d) The first day of school for our students after the Christmas Break will be 

Tuesday, January 7
th

. 

 

 

On behalf of the students and staff of Rexton Elementary School I want to wish 

you and your entire family a safe and happy winter break. We look forward to 

working with you and your child in 2014!!  

 

 

Merry Christmas, 

 

 

Diane Wilson, Principal of Rexton Elementary School. 
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